Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 8:41 AM

To: ‘Viola Duran'; dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: Jenny Weese; Tamorah Bryant
Subject: RE: RO#2894 Report Uploaded

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for fuel leak case RO2894 at 909 Bluebell Drive in Livermore is
extended to July 30, 2010.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Viola Duran [mailto:ViolaD@gtienv.com]

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2010 10:40 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Jenny Weese; Tamorah Bryant

Subject: RO#2894 Report Uploaded

Good Morning,

Attached is the Extension Request for the Additional Site Characterization and Interim Remedial Action, dated
6/24/2010, for our project Springtown Gas (located at 909 Bluebell Drive, Livermore) [RO # 2894]. This Extension
Request was uploaded into Alameda County ftp site and the Geotracker Site (Confirmation No. 7809400200). A hard
copy will follow via USPS Mail. Please review. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tamorah Bryant at
the number listed below.

Thank You,

Viola Duran

Executive Assistant

&Geological Technics Inc.
1172 Kansas Avenue

Modesto, CA 95351

209.522.4119 bus

209.522.4227 fax

violad@gtienv.com
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